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John Miller, Esq. 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

123 Tigert Hall 
PO Box 113125 

Gainesville, FL 32611-3125 

Fax (352) 392-4387 
(352) 392-1358 

Re: University of Florida Petition for Variance or Waiver 
Docket Number 98201 5-TP 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation this morning, the University of Florida hereby 
withdraws the above-referenced Petition, without prejudice to refile at a later date, if necessary. 
It is our understanding that the Public Service Commission agrees that the University may block 
student access to 1 OXXX- 1 calls but that access to 1 OXXX-0 calls will not be blocked. Your 
written confirmation of this understanding would be appreciated. 

Thank you for your efforts in assisting us with these issues. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if there is anything further you need from me or if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Assistant to General Counsel 

cc: James C. G r i m  
NancyB. White 
Tracy Hatch 
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